PROVINCIAL OFFICE:

5000 North Fraser Way, Burnaby, BC V5J 5M3 • TEL: 604-438-5000 • FAX: 604-739-1510 • WEB: www.heu.org

February 7, 2019

Secretary-Treasurers

Dear Sisters, Brothers and Friends:

Re: Human Rights and Duty to Accommodate Workshop – June 2019

Our members' human rights must be protected in the workplace, and it's often up to our shop stewards to ensure that these rights are respected and accommodated by employers.

That's why HEU is offering a *Human Rights and Duty to Accommodate* workshop for members who want a deeper knowledge of human rights legislation and how it operates in the workplace.

This two-day workshop will be offered on **June 12 and 13, 2019** in Kamloops and on **June 26 and 27** in the Lower Mainland. An application form is attached.

In the Human Rights and Duty to Accommodate workshop members will:

- Build their knowledge of human rights principles and BC Human Rights Code
- Learn about the duty to accommodate process
- Learn about resources available for members who require an accommodation

Interested members should return their applications to the Provincial Office, **Attention: Lindsay Pepper**, Education and Human Rights Department by **Wednesday**, **May 1**, **2019 for Kamloops**, **and by Friday**, **May 10**, **2019 for the Lower Mainland.** Please return only **ONE** copy of the application.

Depending on the total number of applicants, there may be a selection process. We will be contacting applicants by telephone or mail once the selection process has finished.

In solidarity,

Jennifer Whiteside

Secretary-Business Manager

Enclosure

cc: Chairpersons, Provincial Executive, Reps & Directors